Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 145 Wednesday, April 23, 2014

Report Cards were distributed in Primetime on Monday, April 14. Students who were absent should see Mrs. Faller in the main
office to get their report cards.

College Visits: Students can sign up for the visits on their Naviance account under the COLLEGES tab. If you will be missing a
class period, please print out the confirmation page and show your teacher before you attend.
4/30 Consolidated School of Business - During all lunches - Cafeteria Commons

College Night at MTHS: On Thursday, April 24 from 6-8 pm, over forty 2-4 year colleges & universities, military, financial aid, and
test prep programs will be in the high school cafeteria for our annual spring College Night at Manheim Township High School. A
College Admissions Panel question and answer session will also be available for students and parents to attend at 7:00 p.m. in
Convocation Hall. Please put this on your calendar and plan to attend. It is a great opportunity to speak to post-secondary
institutions. If you have questions, please contact Mrs. Ziegler in the College and Career Center.

The Eco Club trees delivery has been delayed. If you ordered a free tree from Eco Club, please listen to the announcements for
rescheduled pick-up dates.

Seniors: Please update your college application results on your Naviance account for each college that you applied to in the
COLLEGES tab, under "Colleges I'm Applying To". Once you make your decision, please choose your college under "College That
I'm Attending". We would like to put the College Map up outside the Cafeteria to display where everyone is headed next year!
Please stop in the College and Career Center if you DO NOT want your name posted on the map. Otherwise, we will collect this
information and post on the map by the end of the month.

STUDENTS: The Quiz Bowl Team has very generously funded the purchase of 19 Kindles for the school library. Now we just need
to put some books on them. Here's how you can help. Stop by the library and drop off your suggestions for new and current
popular fiction/nonfiction titles that you would like to see added to our Kindles. Include the author and title, please. Library

ATTENTION PAWS CLUB MEMBERS: The flower bulbs have arrived! Please pick yours up in the guidance office as soon as
possible.

ATTENTION STUDENTS: The PAWS Club will be collecting much needed items for local shelters and rescues in honor of April
being "Prevention of Animal Cruelty" month. The homeroom that collects the most items will win a Dunkin Donuts breakfast!! A
list of items- cat and dog food, treats, toys, cleaning supplies, etc. will be hung by each collection box. The collection and contest
ends April 30th!! Let's show the community that Manheim Township HS cares about animals in need!!!!

Let the competition begin! The Interact Club will be organizing a high-school wide Ping Pong tournament for Thursday, May 1st
from 3-5 p.m. You will be able to pay as a single or as a doubles team. If you've got some awesome skills that you want to show
off tournament sign-ups are during all lunches.

Have you ever wanted to dress up as a SuperHero? Now is your chance. Come out and support the Wounded Warrior Project by
participating at the, “Be A Health Hero 5K” on May 17th. Sponsored by Student Awareness Club and the Wellness Committee.
For more information visit the school’s website and for registration go to go.mtwp.net/5k.

Are you looking for a volunteer opportunity? Do you want to help inspire young girls? Girls on the Run of Lancaster needs
you! Girls on the Run inspires girls to be joyful, healthy and confident using a fun, experience-based curriculum which creatively
integrates running. Many of our Manheim Twp. HS students have gone through the Girls on the Run program. This is your
chance to give back. The annual Girls on the Run 5K is Saturday, May 17th, and it is many of the girls' first time ever completing a
5K. They need your support! We are looking for enthusiastic volunteers who want to participate as part of a "cheer zone" on
race morning. You can find a group of friends or people from the same club or team to help! If you are interested, please see
Mrs. McNally in room 275 before or after school for more details.

ALL FOOTBALL PLAYERS: Reminder that your Streakstakes Raffle tickets are due to Coach Evans or Mrs. Ridley in the main office
as soon as possible.

-see other side-



The Lancaster Barnstormers and their sponsors are excited to present School Spirit Day. Ticket vouchers for a FREE Lancaster
Barnstormers School Spirit Day baseball ticket is available in the main office. The game is scheduled for Sunday, May 4 at Clipper
Magazine Stadium. Game begins at 1 pm; student groups will begin performing at approximately 12 noon. One ticket per
student. A letter explaining how to redeem the voucher and purchase additional tickets is also available in the office. A portion
of the proceeds from the sale of additional tickets will be directed to the Manheim Township Educational Foundation that will
directly benefit our students.

Administration

TODAY’S SPORTS
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME

Base Lebanon A LHS Bball 4:15 2:15 2:30
Soft Lebanon (JV) H Stauffer Park 4:15 2:40
Glax L-S (JV only) A HS 4:15 2:45
Soft Lebanon (V) H Stauffer Park 7:00 5:30
Ftrack McCaskey/Columbia H HS Stadium 4:00

Tennis LL League Team Finals A Warwick 4:00 2:45




